
Maintenance Board Report 

 

We have had to work a lot on the boiler this winter.  The old pipes and steam traps will 

have to be replaced in the old gym.  Who knows what will happen when we start putting 

wrenches on the old pipes.  The condensate tank will need to be replaced due to it 

rusting and a small hole in it. 

Due to the weather there has been damage to the Middle school and Elementary roofs.  

It has torn off some of the vinyl roofing and the gutters.  There has been water leaking 

in the outside walls at the middle school. 
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